
 The Hill School 

 (540) 687-5897 

 www.thehillschool.org 

TAKE NOTE  

February 23, 2023 

Talent show - tomorrow, 2/23 @ 1:30pm 



 

AVAILABLE: Jack Tyler - Hill class of 2014 & JMU Graduate (son of Emily Tyler) - Available for house sitting/pet sitting or any 

odd jobs. If interested, you can email jwmtyler@gmail.com or call/text  (540) 533-5056.  Thank you! 

Coming up at Hill: 
 

 

Fri., Feb 24   Information Session for Faces of Our Culture ambassador program, 8:30am, Library 
 

Fri., Feb 24  Talent Show 1:30 - 3:00pm 
 

Wed., Mar 1  Acquisition Meeting (Alumni Room) 
 

Fri., Mar 3  6th Grade Play, “Up, Down, Left and Bright,” 7:00pm 
  

Wed. - Fri., 3/8 - 3/10 Culture Study Program (Ireland) 
 

Fri., Mar 10  Spring Vacation begins. Noon dismissal for all grades. 
 

Mon., Mar 27  School re-opens 

mailto:jwmtyler@gmail.com


her

Here 

Click Here for the recipe booklet. 

Here 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0c45a9ae23a1fe3-culture2#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0c45a9ae23a1fe3-culture2#/
https://www.thehillschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/CS-2023-Recipes.pdf
https://www.thehillschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/CS-2023-Ingredient-List.pdf




https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3JLXPVEN7WJ4L/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex


https://www.thehillschool.org/summer-programs/


https://www.beardownlacrosse.com/service-page/camp-at-the-hill-school-july-24-28?referral=service_list_widget








https://thehillschool.bigsis.com/portal
mailto:SSchroder@thehillschool.org

